
LOUISVILLE TOWNSHIP 
SCOTT COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 
NOTICE OF ANNUAL TOWN HALL MEETING 

 
 Notice is hereby given to the qualified voters of Louisville Township, County 
of Scott, State of Minnesota that the Annual Town Meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, March 11, 2025.  The annual meeting will be held to set the tax levy and 
conduct all necessary business provided by law.   
 
 In case of severe weather that warrants the closing of schools in the 
Shakopee School District, the meeting may be postponed until Tuesday, March 
18, 2025 and if severe weather also postpones the meeting on the March 18, 
2025 the meeting shall be held on March 25, 2025.  
 
The Annual Town Meeting will be held at the Marystown Parish Center,  
15850 Marystown Road, Shakopee, Minnesota.  The meeting will begin at 
7:00PM.  
 
 
 
Dated this 20TH day of February 2025 
 
 
      Respectfully submitted,  
 
      
      Cheryl Doucette  
      Louisville Township Clerk  
 

 


